Welcome To Tyro **United Methodist Church**



February 14, 2016

Acolytes 8:45 - Tommy and Belinda Martin

11:00 - Clay and Abigail Mervar

Nursery 8:45 & Sunday School - Emily Simerson

Nursery Next Sunday - Danielle Warg

Nursery During 11:00 Service - Pam Hamilton

The flowers in the Sanctuary are placed to the Glory of God and in honor of the Baptism of



Jimmy Hewett

Jimmy is the son of James and Tami Hewett. Congratulations!

Discipleship For Week Ending February 7, 2016

Church Budget

Weekly Year-to-Date Budget: \$ 11,146.52 Budget: \$ 66,879.12 Last Week: \$ 16,243.00 YTD: \$ 76,443.05 +9,563.93 +5,096.48

Building/Maintenance Fund

Year-to-Date Budget: \$ 1,083.93 Budget: \$ 6,503.58 Last Week: \$ 1,936.00 YTD: \$ 8,232.00 +852.07 +1,728.42

Missions Moment - \$1,795.00

Children's Change - \$191.00

Attendance

8:45 Service - 152 Sunday School - 162 11:00 Service - 268 Feast 14 - 188 608

Upcoming Meetings

Prayer Shawl Ministry will meet on Monday, February 15th at 7:00 p.m. in the Bridal Room.

Children's Ministry Team will meet Monday, February 15th at 7:00 p.m. in the Parlor.

Parsonage Committee will meet on Tuesday, February 16th at 7:00 p.m. in the Bridal Room.

Church Council will meet on Tuesday, February 23rd at 7:00 p.m. in the Faith, Hope and Love Classroom.



Wanted: All persons ready to join a Sunday School Class! The Celebration Class meets upstairs in the Education Building and is looking for disciples eager to explore God's Word. For the Season of Lent we will discuss a simple, but yet powerful book - "Pauses for Lent: 40 Words for 40 Days." Rather than "giving something up" for Lent...join a Sunday School class at Tyro!

Children's Sunday School Teacher needed for Pre-school-Kindergarten children. This will be a monthly rotation. Beginning NOW. This is an urgent need. If you feel led to help with this ministry please Help Wanted contact Justin Koonts at 853-1444.

The Cemetery Committee requests that families with loved ones at Bethel Cemetery please tidy-up your gravesites in preparation for the Easter Sunrise service. Easter is Sunday, March 27th. Your help is greatly appreciated!



Tyro UMC Scholarship

Applications are on the table in the Commons Area. They are to be completed and returned to Aimee in the church office. Applications are due no later than 4:00 p.m. on Monday, May 2th, 2016.

Prayer Focus

Family of Matthew Bailey† Tom Cheves† Kristie Davis† William Foster† Ellen Leonard† Family of Harold Martin† Debbie Masi† Ron Masi† Family of Wilbur Moore† Breanna Wilson† 2 Unspoken Requests†

No Youth Today



Remember those with long term illnesses, cancer, homebound, in nursing facilities and those serving our country in the military.

Senior Adult Activities

Senior Moments Group will meet on Tuesday, February 16th at Tyro UMC @11:00 a.m.

Tyro Super Seniors will meet on Wednesday, February 24th at Cagney's @11:30 a.m.

> Saturday, March 5th 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Volunteers are needed to help spruce up the church grounds for Easter. Bring clippers, rakes, shovels, and paint brushes. Everyone welcome!

Happy Birthday! Please bring in birthday cards for Eugene Putnam (2/26) who is at Alston Brook. The basket is in the Commons Area. Thank you.



We are in need of **New Volunteers** for the 8:45 a.m. Infant Nursery and Sunday School hour as well as our Toddler Nursery during the 8:45 service. This will be a rotation of one Sunday every other month. Please contact Emily Simerson at childrensministry@tyroumc.org.

Please help reduce energy use by remembering to turn the lights, AC and heat off in church rooms when you leave them. We have also had doors that were unlocked and not locked back. Don't assume that someone else will take care of these issues. Let's be good stewards of our church. Thank you.

Order of Worship

February 14, 2016

Worship Through Music

Opening Music

Children's Choir

Opening Prayer

Opening Hymn Love Divine, All Loves Excelling #384

Reception of New Members

Feast 14 Pledge Campaign

Offering

Offertory Anthem

Children's Sermon

Worship Through Prayer

Open Altar Standing In The Gap Prayer Time

Preparation

Scripture Lesson

1 Corinthians 13:13,

Luke 9:46, John 13:35

Proclamation

Sermon

"Living Out Love" Rev. Randy Foster, Senior Pastor

Invitational Hymn

Benediction



Lay Worship Leader 8:45 - Jeff Mast

11:00 - Paula Turlington

Children's Sermon 8:45 - Jeff Mast

11:00 - Paula Turlington

Pre-School Toddler Nursery

February 14, 2016

8:45 - Suzanne Dickens and Hayley Ballew

11:00 - Tina and Lauren Wilson

February 21, 2016

8:45 - Emily and BJ Simerson

11:00 - Jason and Emily Byers

Information for our Guests:

A nursery is provided during worship for children ages birth to 24 months. Please see an usher for directions to the nursery. Portable hearing assistance devices are available from the soundboard in the back of the Sanctuary. For the Lord's Prayer this congregation uses "trespasses".

Thank you for joining us today at Tyro United Methodist Church.

We are glad you came! Please remember to sign-in on the black pads located in the pews. If you are visiting today this is the only gift we ask of you. There is joy in the Lord's presence. We welcome every worshiper present and invite everyone to discover the joy of God's unending love.

OUR CHURCH STAFF

Rev. Randy Foster, Senior Pastor (ext.23)

Linda Rogers, Assistant Minister for Congregational

Care and Missions (ext.24)

Casey Milstead, Assistant Minister for Worship and

Evangelism

Matthew Rakoczy, Assistant Minister to Feast 14
Emily Simerson, Children's Ministry Director
John Hinson, Director of Music (ext.30)
Tammie Brown, Assistant Director of Music
Aimee Tester, Office Manager (ext.27)
Sherri Salinas, Financial Secretary (ext.22)

Phil Hartley, Youth Director (ext.25) Lorie Mast, Program Director,

Senior Adult Coordinator, Bulletin Editor (ext. 51)

Melissa Smith, Director of Childcare, 853-9726 Robin Shrewsbury, TLC Preschool, 853-7401

Joyce Miller, Custodian

Terry Miller, Building and Grounds

Phone: (336) 853-7459

rfoster@tyroumc.org lrogers@tyroumc.org

cmilstead@tyroumc.org

mrakoczy@tyroumc.org childrensministry@tyroumc.org johnhinson@tyroumc.org tbrown@tyroumc.org atester@tyroumc.org financialsec@tyroumc.org philhartley@tyroumc.org

> lmast@tyroumc.org bulletin@tyroumc.org tyrolearnctr@tyroumc.org

Tyro United Methodist Church 4484 S. NC Hwy. 150 South Lexington, NC 27295

For a pastoral care emergency, Call (336) 240-8825 Fax: (336) 853-7405

Email: tyro@tyroumc.org



Be Disciples, Make Disciples, Make A Difference